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From M chael Hall [cadpro@fl.rr.conj
Sent: Thursday, October 16, 2003 9:32 PM
To: nprm@tb. gov

Subj ect: 'TTB Notice No. 4

name=M chael Hal

name=none

Address1=135 A d Sal em Road

Addr ess2=#9D

Ci ty=Beauf ort

St at e=SC

Zi p Code=29902

Comments=This is a prine exanple of what the Governnment should NOT get involved wth.
Safety and cl ean products for the public is inportant and shoul d be policed, but
flavoring is none of the Governnent's business.
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